
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

News from the House  
August 12, 2021 
 

Become a Voting Member of the Corporation  
 

Registration – Time is Running Out to Become a Member 
before the 2021 Annual General Meeting! 
Only Alumni who are registered members of Charity House Windsor (Brentwood Recovery Home) 
receive notice of, attend, speak & vote at all meetings of the Members of the Corporation. Alumni who 
are not members cannot be nominated or apply to be on the Board of Directors. The 2021 Annual 
General Meeting and elections will be held in the late fall (date to be announced shortly).  

Forms and instructions are available: 

• Visit brentwoodrecovery.com.  

• Email Membership@brentwoodrecovery.com  

• Call the office at 519-946-3115  

Remember, registration forms must be received a minimum of 60 days prior to a Membership Meeting 
(AGM) or Election. Fill out your Voter Registration today! 

50/50 

Last 50/50 draw of the year was Friday July 30th. Congratulations to Judy Mackinnon and Gord Marshall 
who shared ticket #C-2811932 and $41,305 in cash! 
Thank you to everyone that supported our 50/50 raffles. 
 

Events 

 
 

Brentwood’s 25th Annual Walkathon is going Virtual!!! 

Calling all Alumni and Friends of Brentwood. Our 25th Walkathon will run from Saturday Sept. 11th to 
Sunday Sept.12th. This year’s Walkathon will be Virtual. Our goal to raise over $50,000 to help our Youth 
and their families in the pursuit of life-long recovery from alcohol and drug misuse. With your help, we 
know we can do it!!! Make it more fun! Get together with friends and family, create a team.! Come up 
with a great team name and register it at https://www.brentwoodrecovery.com/brentwood-25th-annual-
walkathon/ 
Online sign up, pledges and more information are available at brentwoodrecovery.com 

2335 Dougall Ave. 
Windsor, ON N8X 1S9 
Phone: (519) 946-3115 Fax: (519) 252-8244 

Charitable Registration No. 11885 0130 RR001 
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  Staff News       

Medical Department:  
The Brentwood Medical Team is delighted to announce that the recent vaccine clinic for both first and 
second shots went extremely well. Thank you to the WECHU Team for supplying the vaccines and 
providing outstanding care to our amazing clients! We look forward to working collaboratively with them 
again in the near future. As always, the Brentwood Medical team wishes you well and stay safe!  

Maintenance: July saw us bid adieu to Rich Penketh, our “jack of all trades” Maintenance Supervisor.  Rich has 
been a valued member of our staff for 5 years and will be missed.  A big Brentwood thank-you for your years 
of service, best of luck in your future endeavors and happy trails!   

 
Testimonials 

Share your stories of hope and long-term recovery to inspire those that are still seeking relief from 
addiction. Your story may be used by Brentwood on our website, social media, publications or 
promotional material to show others the path we took in our recovery. 

If you would like to help us spread the word, please contact Mark Lennox at 
mlennox@brentwoodrecovery.com  or call direct 519-946-3114  

 

  

 
More Outdoor Alumni Meetings at Brentwood 
UPDATE: Beginning the week of August 16, weekly Outdoor Alumni Meetings for Men will now be every 
Monday at 6pm and Women’s meetings will be every Wednesdays at 6pm. These meetings are of limited 
capacity because of Covid restrictions. If you would like to be added to the randomizer list to attend a 
meeting please send a request to reopeningcommittee@brentwoodrecovery.com or call 519-253-2441 
ext. 253 

 
Information Directory 

Virtual Meetings (Zoom) email virtualmeetings@brentwoodrecovery.com 

Voter/Member Registration Email Membership@brentwoodrecovery.com  or call 519-946-3115 

 

Brentwood Virtual Meetings are held Mondays and Wednesdays at 

1pm. This is an opportunity for alumni to be in group with people 

on program, virtually. Interested? Please call 519-253-2441 to 

speak with a group leader for more information on how to 

participate. Men call Al, Tom, Paul or Dave; Women call Charmaine 

or Jamie 
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mailto:Membership@brentwoodrecovery.com
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Walkathon: www.brentwoodrecovery.com or call 519-946-3115 

50/50 Raffle: https://www.brh5050.ca/ 

If you know any alumni that have not received the News from the House and would like to be added to 
our mailing list, please ask them to send their email address directly to info@brentwoodrecovery.com 
Please put “mailing list” in the subject line. 

If you prefer to receive a hard copy of these Newsletters, please call 519-253-2441 ext. 239 and we will 
be happy to mail you one. 

Notice: 

You are receiving this email because you gave it to the Brentwood Recovery Home. 
If you would like to continue to receive messages from us, no action is required.  
To unsubscribe, reply to this email with “Unsubscribe” in the subject line.  
 

http://www.brentwoodrecovery.com/
https://www.brh5050.ca/
mailto:info@brentwoodrecovery.com

